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Jet Airways to make
historic comeback!
JKC announces new
appointments for
senior leadership
team
Jagannath as Vice-
President,
Engineering.
Jagannath ... The
airline has also
brought onboard
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Vice President of
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Akasa Air releases
the first look of its
aircraft
New Delhi is also
known for its metro,
roads and Indira
Gandhi international
airport. The city is
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New Delhi
Yamuna International
Airport Private Limited
(YIAPL), the
concessionaire for the
upcoming Noida
International Airport
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Tata Projects to
construct Noida
International Airport
HR Jagannath, who
has been brought in
as Vice-President –
Engineering, and
takes charge ...
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said in a statement.
Vishesh Khanna, new
Vice-President –
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Jet Airways bulks up
senior management
team
HR Jagannath as vice
president and
engineering, Mark
Turner as vice
president, inflight
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Airways leadership
team
The partnership is a
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Express and Air India
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Services. First-year
undergraduate and ...
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are commuting over
short distances, like
from the metro station
to their offices.
Earlier, commuters
used to take a bus or
an auto ...

Video | Why home
delivery partners
prefer electric bikes
An A320neo plane of
Tata Group-run Air
India returned to the
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Mumbai airport just 27
minutes after ... well
adept at handling
these situations. Our
Engineering and
Maintenance teams
had immediately ...

Air India's plane's
engine shuts down
mid-air, makes
emergency landing at
Mumbai airport
Tarun Khanna
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Ziqitza Healthcare
Ltd.
What about promise
to double farmers’
income, asks Akhilesh
Peppered with poetry,
banter, UP minister’s
budget speech wins
applause Finance
minister Suresh
Khanna presents the
first budget of ...
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promises in Uttar
Pradesh budget;
focus on farmers,
youth, women
"Despite Lagarde's
call for 'gradualism',
which implies a 25
bps rate hike in July
and an additional 25
bps move in
September, the
market continues to
price the risk of 50
bps in July," said
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Euro zone yields rise
and spreads widen
after inflation data
May 11, 2021 12:26
PM IST Covid-19
vaccination camp at
Delhi airport cancelled
due to vaccine ...
intended to help keep
children healthy by
engineering a short
chunk of protein, or
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